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EPPLEY LIMITED 

SUB-DIVISION OF ORDINARY STOCK UNITS 
 

The Company is pleased to announce the sub-division of the ordinary stock units of the 

Company, to take effect from the opening of trading on Thursday, 1 December 2016.    

 

On that date, each ordinary stock unit will be sub-divided into 150 stock units.  This will not 

affect the overall market value of any holding of ordinary stock units, but the number of 

ordinary stock units held by each ordinary stock holder will increase by a factor of 150.   

 

The Extraordinary General Meeting of shareholders and the Board approved the necessary 

resolutions for the sub-division on Tuesday, 15 November 2016.  The purpose of the stock 

split is to facilitate greater trading in the ordinary stock units.  

 

 

For further information please contact:  

 

Justin Nam 

VP – Portfolio Manager 

Eppley Limited 

Namj@eppleylimited.com 

876-929-8450 

 


